
I am a concerned citizen regarding the plan to build an offshore windfarm in Nantucket Sound.  
These towers will be higher than the Sagamore Bridge!!!!  The Alliance calls upon Governor 
Romney and the Ocean Management Task Force to request that the Army Corps of Engineers 
suspend its review of the Cape Wind project until they have put an Ocean Resource Management 
Act into effect.  
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